Mike Buzard

Although I am not employed by Cooke Aquaculture Pacific I have seen the many good things they
have done for the citizens and economic well-being of Washington. It is time to look at the science
that supports this industry. In the infamous words of our governor 'we must believe the science'.
The science tells us this industry is safe and the additional safeguards Cooke implements makes it
even safer for the Salish Sea.

Please read carefully the negative comments about our industry and carefully read through them to
see the bias and uninformed opinions they contain.



